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Mr. Sean Inglee 

Principal 

 

 

November 10, 2022 

 

Dear Lenape Community, 

 

 For the last several years, the Lenape faculty, staff, students and parents helped to ensure a 

bountiful holiday season by supplying certain families with holiday gifts. This generous outpouring 

became, in actuality, a gift as much to the givers as it is to the receivers.   

This year, we would like to continue this tradition. We will gladly be accepting donations of new 

unwrapped gifts until December 9th. Donations may be dropped off in the Lenape front entrance with 

our front desk monitor. We ask that no used items are donated. We thank you in advance for your 

support of this very meaningful project.  

If your family is in need of support during this holiday season, feel free to notify us of that as 

well.  All conversations of this nature will be held in the strictest confidence.  You can contact us by 

phone at 256-4300 or email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                                           

Laura Wild, LMSW     Maria Meoli, RN 

School Social Worker     School Nurse 

lwild@newpaltz.k12.ny.us               mmeoli@newpaltz.k12.ny.us  

 

mailto:lwild@newpaltz.k12.ny.us
mailto:mmeoli@newpaltz.k12.ny.us

